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City of London Solicitors’ Company Announces Karen Anderson as Recipient of 
the 2024 Distinguished Service Award 

 

The City of London Solicitors’ Company (CLSC) is delighted to announce that Karen Anderson, Herbert Smith 
Freehills Consultant, has been honoured with its Distinguished Service Award for 2024. This award recognizes 
her exceptional leadership and unwavering commitment over more than a decade as Chair of the City of London 
Law Society’s (CLLS) Regulatory Law Committee. 
 
Under Karen Anderson's inspired guidance, the Regulatory Law Committee navigated some of the most complex 
and expansive areas of law. Her tenure saw significant contributions in the realm of EU market regulatory law, 
banking, pensions, and financial regulation. Her expertise was instrumental in managing the implementation of 
these intricate legal frameworks. 
 
Currently, the committee faces the challenges involved in unwinding EU law and adapting to the new UK and 
international regulatory landscape post-Brexit. With Karen Anderson’s leadership, the committee has been 
pivotal in helping to shape and implement this post-EU regulatory law, ensuring a smooth transition and 
adaptation to an evolving legal environment. 
 
The CLCS and the CLLS extend their heartfelt thanks to Karen Anderson for her immense contribution and 
dedicated service. Her leadership has been invaluable, and her impact on the development of both national and 
international law has been profound and far-reaching. 
 
 

 
NOTES 
 
About the City of London Solicitors’ Company: 
The City of London Solicitors’ Company is a Livery Company and a membership organization dedicated to 
supporting solicitors who practice in the City of London. The Company is committed to promoting the legal 
profession and fostering a sense of community among its members. 
 
About the City of London Law Society: 
The City of London Law Society represents the professional interests of solicitors and law firms in the City of 
London. It provides a forum for discussing issues of common interest, advocating for the profession, and 
contributing to the development of legal practice and policy. 
 


